
Sale Name: San Joaquin AgFest Market Swine - CA

LOT 366 - George Alcala Merrill F. West FFA

Short Description   Janice, Hampshire Gilt.

First Name   George

Last Name   Alcala

FFA Chapter or 4H Club Name   Merrill F. West FFA

Validation Tag or Show reference#   590

County   San Joaquin

City   Stockton

Animal Weight (in Pounds)   247

Date of Reported Weight    06/16/2021

Description
Hello!
     My name is George Alcala and I am a senior at Merrill F. West High School and will be

attending Modesto Junior College as an Agriculture Science major next year. This year I will be

representing the Merrill F. West FFA chapter at San Joaquin Ag Fest by exhibiting several different

projects. As a fourth-year member of my FFA chapter, I’ve decided to increase the number of SAE

projects and most will be shown at this year’s Ag Fest. This year I will be showing a market hog, an

entomology exhibit, three floral arrangements, and an informational agricultural panel display. In

past years, I’ve shown Market Rabbits, Market Goats, Entomology exhibits, and Informational Ag



Panels. Last year I placed both Best of Show and Best of Division in the Entomology exhibit

contest. I also placed second in the Ag Panels Display contest in 2019.

This is my 3rd year showing and auctioning a market animal. This year I will be showing

my market Hampshire gilt, Janice. I’ve been raising Janice since the 7th of February. Janice started

off at 44lbs and she is currently 216lbs. She has had a consistent gain every week. My daily chores

consist of walking her a minimum of an hour per day, feeding her six pounds of 17% ShowRite

Swine Feed, filling up her water container, washing & conditioning her skin, and keeping her pen

clean. Although the past year has been rough for all of us, I am genuinely excited to be able to show

and auction this project. I will be selling my hog live on Saturday, June 19th, 2021 at 9:30 am at the

Ag Fest auction, but there is also an option to support via a simulcast auction at: 

I cordially invite you to this year's San Joaquin AgFest and would appreciate your support by

purchasing my market gilt. If you are not interested in purchasing my pig but would still want to

support me, an add on would be greatly appreciated. If you are unable to attend but would still like

to purchase my market gilt or “add-on”, please see the link above or you can contact me via phone

number +(209)-518-0589 or my email gzalcala@yahoo.com for any arrangements to be made. 

Thank you for your consideration! 

 Sincerely, 

 George Alcala 

Merrill F. West FFA 

Quantity: 247

https://www.stockshowauctions.com/


